Memo

Ian Baillie Primary School

March 10, 2014

· Welcome back, I hope everyone had a great March Break!

· Reminder that the Science Fair is Monday, March 17, 2014. Students from kindergarten to grade two are invited to participate in the Science Fair at Ian Baillie on March 17, 2014. This is not mandatory for the students in kindergarten, grades one and two, however, the students in the grade three classes are all required to do projects.

· Classes will be viewing the Science Fair projects form 9:00 to 10:30.Parents are welcome to come and view the projects between 10:30 and 11:25.  This year the Fair will be held in the Library and Resource Room at Ian Baillie. 

· If you haven’t already done so, please pick up your  child’s sled and helmet as soon as possible, thank you. 

· The Big Crunch is this Thursday and the apples will be provided by the Home and School. The Big Crunch is an activity that is done in school to promote healthy eating. 

· Just a reminder that all hot lunches this month are free. Pizza will be served. The NBCC will be sponsoring the Hot Lunch on March 19, and the Home and School are sponsoring the rest of the lunches. All you will need to pack on those days are recess snacks!

· Reminder, report cards go out on March 18 and parent teacher interviews are the evening of March 20th and March 21st in the morning. There is no school for students on March 21, 2014. 










